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Happy New Year Orchard EcoVillagers!

This will be a brief update as there will be another communication coming out in the

nexf month with details of our ground-breaking date.

Since our last update in Ociober, the team working diligently to secure our building
permit o that we can begin construction shorily after. All indications are that we will

receve this permit in the next few weeks,

&= mentioned in the previous newsletter, the selection of finishes will be scheduled

in Marchi&pril timeframe.

Flease note that the Orchard site is already an active work zone with multiple heawy
equipment and workers there dafly. Plazse exercize caution if you decide to go there
in the coming weeks. \Wa will be nstalling a fence and gate soon and you will ba

gzked to schedule your visit.

Thanks,

Orchard Team
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